Furuseth, Arlene (MPCA)

From:

Stock, Paul (MPCA)

Sent:

Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:28 PM

To:

Furuseth, Arlene (MPCA)

Subject:

FW: Alex Exhaust

Arlene, I discussed this site with Tim. They did complete additional drilling in the UST basin area and, along with the new soil gas sampling data, Tim believes he can make a good argument for closure. We agreed that no more soil gas sampling is necessary at this point and they will submit a report. Thanks!

Paul Stock

From: Stock, Paul (MPCA)

Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 1:21 PM

To: Furuseth, Arlene (MPCA) **Subject:** RE: Alex Exhaust

Arlene, I looked over Tim's 2.17.10 email and, upon calling him a few minutes ago, had to leave a voice mail message. I will update you once I talk to him. Thanks!

Paul Stock

From: Furuseth, Arlene (MPCA)

Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 12:47 PM

To: Stock, Paul (MPCA) **Subject:** Alex Exhaust

I talked to Tim Grape this morning about Alex Exhaust but don't think I did a very good job of it. Would you give him a call? I think I left him pretty confused.

Arlene